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 Dear Patrons,  
  
 You are receiving this notice to provide you with important updates regarding CYS operating procedures 
during times of inclement weather.         

  
During a weather-related post closure, if you are weather mission essential and required to work on the 

day of the weather event, CYS will operate in the following manner: 
 
If Post is on a Weather Mission Essential Reporting status AND School District 8 is CLOSED:  

•    West Child Development Center will open with limited staff and serve only families who have been 
deemed weather mission essential and required to work for that specific weather event. Children and Youth 
who attend the SAC and Before School MST Program will also be served from the West CDC if care is 
required.  

•    All non-critical CYS programs will close (Hourly Care, Youth Center Open Recreation, Youth 
Sports programs, Parent Central Office, and CYS Administrative offices) 

 
If Post is on a Weather Mission Essential Reporting status BUT School District 8 is OPEN: 

•    West Child Development Center will open and both School Age Centers will open with limited staff 
and serve only families who have been deemed weather essential and required to work for that specific 
weather event. 

 
• The Youth Center will be open for before care and after school and remain open until 1800. 
 
•    Transportation of children to and from school will operate as normal, but could be disrupted 

depending on road conditions.  
 

 
Delayed Reporting    CYS programs will open 1 hour earlier than the post report time.  Example: if 

delayed report time is 0900 CYS programs will open at 0800. Child Development Centers and School Age 
Centers will operate as normal once open. 
 

Phased Release:  CDC and SAC programs will remain open until 2 hours after the last release time.  
Parents, as they are released from duty, are requested to pick up their children from CYS facilities so staff can 
be released.  

 
If you have questions or concerns please contact your Facility Manager.  

 
               
 
 

Child and Youth Services Management Team 


